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May 26, 2017 
 
Terrill Vidale 
2 Deep Entertainment 
Boardman, OH 44512 
 
 
Mr. Vidale,  
 
On behalf of our university, I would like to express our sincerest gratitude for your work with us over the past 
academic year. You have been a superb booking agent, and a great partner in our concert production and 
execution. You have done a fantastic job helping our students learn about concert logistics and artist 
management. As an advisor who wears many hats, I am very appreciative of your assistance and strong work 
ethic. Even when we had to make last minute changes, you were easy to work with and adapted well to the 
needs of our institution.  
 
Our recent concert with Jacquees is being hailed by students as one of our best Spring Fest concert’s to date! 
Many thanks to you and your team for producing a great show and always helping us to think outside the box 
and find great artists who are affordable and provide quality entertainment for our campus.  
 
We are excited to continue our partnership with 2 Deep Entertainment in the future as we embark upon our 
planning for both Homecoming and Spring Fest as well as other variety events throughout the academic year.  
 
Please feel free to use this letter as Dillard University’s official endorsement of your work and services provided 
by 2 Deep Entertainment. I would be delighted to speak with and provide a reference to any other universities 
who are seeking to work with you in the future.  
 
 
Best,  
 

 
Courtney E. Williams 
Director 
Center for Student Engagement and Leadership 
cewilliams@dillard.edu  
504.816.4095 
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